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	ST. GEORGE’S ROAD,

GRANGETOWN,

MIDDLESBROUGH,

TS6 7JA

TEL:  Eston Grange (01642) 455278

TEXT: 07470950154



	Head Teacher:                                                                                                                          
Mr J Murgatroyd                                 E-mail address:  office@grangetownprimary.org.uk            



	



14th March 2019
Dear Parents and Carers





REMINDER: FLAMINGO LAND
The children in KS1 will be going on a visit to Flamingo Land to take part in an African workshop and a guided tour of the zoo on Friday 15th March
The children will needs to be at school at 9.00am as the coach is coming to collecting us at 9.10am. If your child suffers from travel sickness, please ensure they take a travel sickness tablet before the journey. They are returning at a later time of 4.00pm so please ensure that there is a responsible adult at the school to pick up your child. 
If your child require a sickness tablet for the journey home, please let a member of staff in KS1 know as soon as possible. The sickness tablet should be given to KS1 staff on the day with their name on. 
As you are aware it’s non uniform for this visit, please can you ensure that your child is wearing suitable clothing, sensible shoes and a waterproof warm coat.
If you have any other questions about this trip, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 
Yours sincerely
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Mr J Murgatroyd

Head Teacher  
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